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MOTHER TOUCH CHRISTIAN SENIOR 

SCHOOL HARARE 

Head's Desk  
                                   

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Warm greetings! 

As we reflect on the past week, we are filled 

with gratitude for the blessings and 

achievements that have come our way. Each 

week brings its own set of challenges and 

triumphs, and it is heartening to see our 

community thrive through dedication and hard 

work. This week, our theme chapter is Psalms 

125:1-5, which beautifully emphasizes the 

importance of placing our trust in the Lord. It 

serves as a reminder that unwavering faith can 

guide us through life's uncertainties. 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Lower Six Students 

 

We would also like to extend a warm welcome to our Lower Six 

students! Transitioning from Form 4 to Form 5 can be both 

exciting and challenging, and we are here to support you every 

step of the way. An induction was held to help ease this 

transition, and our new parent, Voach Ruvarashe Miti, founder of 

Youth Vibes for Africa, shared valuable insights into navigating 

this new phase of education. Her guidance will undoubtedly help 

our students understand the expectations and opportunities that 

lie ahead. 

 

Our Vision 

"Nurturing and transforming lives to produce Christ-like, global, 

and innovative leaders who will positively impact the world." 

Mission Statement 

To provide a conducive environment with a comprehensive 

biblical based education that equips students with knowledge 

and skills for daily living and offering redemption for eternal life. 
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Teaching and Learning 

We are pleased to report that lessons have progressed 

smoothly this week. Our teachers have been engaged and 

enthusiastic, creating an environment that fosters learning and 

growth. I would like to take this opportunity to commend our 

dear students for their responsibility and maturity during the 

end-of-month exams. The effort and focus they demonstrated 

truly reflect their commitment to their education and personal 

development. 

As we continue our educational journey, I encourage students 

to maintain this high level of enthusiasm and dedication. 

Learning is a collaborative effort, and I look forward to seeing 

everyone work together towards our shared goals. 

 
 

Uniform policy  

 

A gentle reminder to all students regarding our uniform policy: 

it is essential to wear the correct and clean uniform at all 

times. This not only fosters a sense of belonging but also 

promotes discipline within our school community. Please note 

that on Tuesdays and Thursdays, students are required to wear 

their tracksuits along with plain white sneakers. Adhering to 

these guidelines helps us maintain a positive and respectful 

learning environment 

Homework Timetable  

Monday - Humanities & Maths 

Tuesday - Science subjects & English  

Wednesday - Languages & Maths 

Thursday - Commercial subjects & English  

Friday – Practicals & Science & Maths 

Sports 

Interhouse Athletics Competition  

Today marked an exciting day for our school as we 

held the much-anticipated interhouse athletics 

competitions! Our three houses namely Eagle, 

Falcon, and Turtledove went head-to-head in a 

thrilling display of athleticism, teamwork, and 

enthusiasm. 

 Each house showcased remarkable talent and 

determination across various events, including 

sprints, relays, long jump, and shot put. The energy 

was electric as students rallied to cheer for their 

houses, creating an atmosphere of excitement and 

support. 

The interhouse athletics competition was not just 

about winning but celebrating the spirit of 

sportsmanship and the joy of being part of a 

community. It brought students together, fostering 

friendships and memories that will last a lifetime.  

A special mention to all the participants and 

everyone who supported the event. Let's keep this 

spirit alive as we look forward to 

future competitions. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 Cross country February 6,2025 

 Civvies day February 7,2025 

 Achievers assembly February 10,2025.
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Lower 6 and Form 1  Enrolment. 

The enrolment for Form One and Form Five is 

still underway. We're excited to announce the 

addition of Sociology and Travel and Tourism to 

our A-level offerings, providing even more 

choice in your study combinations. 

  

The United Kingdom Tour  

The registration for our upcoming UK Trip is still open. This 

is an incredible opportunity our students should not miss. 

To make it easier for everyone, we are offering flexible 

payment plans to ensure all students can join in on this 

enriching adventure. We look forward to seeing many 

students participating in this unforgettable experience 

  Communications 

We value your feedback and encourage you to share by scanning the following QR Code 

 
Thank you, dear parents and guardians, for your unwavering support and prayers. Your partnership helps nurture a 

Christ-centred environment where our children can thrive. Together, we are building a community of faith, hope, and 

love. 
For further enquiries, please contact the Head on  

+263 783 589 776. 

For school information and assistance, you can also call on our hotline +263 713 814 229 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Warm regards 

Mrs. M Kadenhere 

 
The Deputy Head                                  
For and behalf of MTCSS 



 

  

   
Please do not contact teachers directly. Alternatively, book an appointment 

at the office to see the School Head. 
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